
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: August 18, 2015 

 

Re: Action Item 

      August 26 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve for Rowan Student, Jordan Faulkner, to conduct his MST Clinical 

Internship I from September 2-Decembr 18, 2015 and his MST Clinical Internship II from 

January 19-May 9, 2016 with Susan Evans at Glassboro High School. 
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